
The district has recently implemented
changes to Zoom accounts, including the
removal of inactive accounts. As a teacher,
you need to verify your access to ensure
continued use of Pro Zoom features. This
process is essential to maintain the smooth
operation of your online teaching activities.

VERIFY YOUR PRO ZOOM
ACCOUNT!

IMPORTANT UPDATE: 

Deanna Taylor, M.Ed
dtaylor@jordandistrict.org

801-567-8773

Checklist for Teachers:
Go to zoom.com
Log in with Google Single Sign-On.
Click on your profile and look for
the word Licensed

***Important: No registration for a
new account is needed.

Questions or issues?


